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CITY OF DELAWARE CITY
407 Clinton Street - P.O. Box 4159
Delaware City, Delaware 19706
302-834-4573

MINUTES
REGULAR MEETING OF
THE HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
CITY OF DELAWARE CITY
Tuesday, July 11,2023 at 6:00p.m.
Delaware City Community Center — 250 Fifth Street

CALL TO ORDER

Commissioner Dilliplane called the regular meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission
(HPC) to order at 6:06p.m. Commissioners Keifer, McPherson, and Bricker-Jenkins were also
present, along with City Manager Baylor.

ACTION UPON THE MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING

Commissioner Bricker-Jenkins made a motion to accept the June 6, 2023 minutes. This was
seconded by Commissioner Keifer. A vote was taken, and all members were in favor. The motion

passed.

COMMENTS FROM CITY MANAGER BAYLOR

City Solicitor Rhodunda will be researching and writing a legal document to be disbursed to the
Historic Preservation Commission (HPC) and Fort DuPont. This will deal with the governing of
Fort DuPont’s historic guidelines from the past and also moving forward. This will be very helpful
to the HPC’s work in the future.



ADJOURNMENT

Commissioner Bricker-Jenkins made a motion to adjourn at 6:35p.m. This was seconded by
Commissioner Dilliplane. A vote was taken, and all were in favor. The meeting was adjourned.

Respectively submitted,
Tt P 4
City Secretary



